
 

 Our File: EA1617-01 

 

 

June 28, 2018 

Note to file 

Tłı̨chǫ All-Season Road Project, Government of the Northwest Territories 

Department of Infrastructure 

 

Re:  discussion between Review Board staff and GNWT staff on consult to modify 

measures meeting scheduled July 3  

Participants: 

 

Kate Hearn, GNWT Lands 

Darren Campbell, GNWT Lands 

Laurie McGregor, GNWT ENR 

Lorretta Ransom, GNWT ENR 

Alan Ehrlich, Review Board 

Simon Toogood, Review Board 

Chuck Hubert, Review Board 

 

Discussion:   

 

On July 28, staff from GNWT and staff from the Review Board met to discuss the July 3 consult to 

modify measures meeting. Participants discussed the proposed agenda and logistics. Meeting 

attendees were also discussed. 

   

The contact for this environmental assessment is Environmental Assessment Officer Simon Toogood 

(867) 766-7053; stoogood@reviewboard.ca.  
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